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January 2020


Newsletter 





Happy Birthday





Harvey and Cory in the owlet’s room are 1 year old





And Lily May and Jay Ann are 4 years old in the wise owl room.
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What are we doing this month: 





Lavendar music is back !! 


Mobile library bus 


Goodbye Rhiannon








Happy Birthday to …





Josh, Haroon and Rose who are 4

















New Year Welcome


A big welcome to all our new friends and their families who are starting nursery and to our friends who have transitioned across from the community centre. A huge welcome back to all our existing friends and their families, who hope you had a fab Christmas break.  
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Stars of the Month 


Rachel – Alfie for using good imagination skills designing and building with the construction. 


Rhiannon – Eliana for joining in more with activities.


Siobhan and Lauren – Haroon for separating well and beginning to join in with others. 


Lindsay – Emilee for good work with her letters.


Pam – Scarlett for super critical thinking when completing the puzzles. 


Kelly – Harley for growing in confidence and using lovely language. 


Shirley – Miruna for good transitioning to the school site. 


Kim – Alfie-James for his enthusiasm in activities 

















Maternity Leave 


Rhiannon will go on maternity leave on 17th January and hopefully returning in the Autumn. We would like to say a huge thank you to her for all the work she has done with the children and wish her well for the future. We will be having a collection to purchase a gift, if you would like to contribute – see Angie. Lauren will cover her maternity leave and Kirsty and Rachel H will also join the team, Rhiannon’s key children will be shared out between these 3 staff members. 





























Nursery and Snack Fees 


Avoid the late payment charge and pay your fees by the 14th monthly please. 








Home Learning Activities 


When your writing and filling out forms, let me make my own marks on some paper too. 


Make a number line using birthday cards 


Dance together when we hear my favourite songs 





School Admissions 


Don’t forget your primary school applications are due online before January 15th to � HYPERLINK "http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk" �www.wiltshire.gov.uk� 





Old Sarum Nursery, Pheasant Drive, Old Sarum.


Salisbury, Wiltshire SP4 6GH. 01722 415598/07955 333329


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:oldsarumnursery@gmail.com" �oldsarumnursery@gmail.com�


Webpage: www.oldsarumnursery.com








Dates for your Diaries 


Term 3 – Monday 6th January – Friday 14th February 2020


Half Term – Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 2020


Term 4 – Monday 24th February - Friday 3rd April 2020








